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I would like to thank the association for allowing me the opportunity to serve as President and be part of an 
organization that provides education and encourages relationships and camaraderie across disciplines. 

The growth of FSGA has been propelled by the dedication of the volunteer board who collectively over the 
last 30 years, have been steadfast in dealing with the challenges guardians and those who we protect face. 

Although, we are making tremendous strides in communicating the good work Guardians do, it is important 
to get involved locally and throughout the state in your chapters! If there is not a chapter in your area, cre-
ate one! Be a part of a committee!  We welcome your passion and creative ideas on our various committees!  

 As incoming President, it was important to me to educate the community what a Guardian is and the work 
we do.  On my urging, FSGA is in the process of creating a YouTube channel. We have speaking engage-
ments all across the state.  We have had good news stories published in the newspaper and 2 television in-
terviews during our conference!  

I have been asked by The Florida Supreme Court to represent FSGA in the Working Interdisciplinary Network 
of Guardianship Stakeholders (W.I.N.G.S.) .  Myself and a group of approximately 60 other professionals, all 
of whom work in the guardianship Ǫeld in some capacity met to discuss how to improve guardianship for 
those we serve.  It is still in the early stages, but I will do my part to advocate on behalf of guardians and 
those we protect.  This is just the start! 

I look forward to a tremendously successful year! 

 

We, your Board, are dedicated to the success of Guardians! United we stand, divided we fall. 

Karen Greene, FSGA President 

 

   

 

 



   THANK YOU  
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Our 2017 Conference was a huge success we cannot thank our generous supporters enough.  So many 

conferees went home with a wonderful giveaways.  FSGA would like to extend a sincere thank you to 

our sponsors and members.  

Save the date for next year FSGA 31st  Annual Conference, A Night in Paris, July 19-21, 2017 at the 

Hyatt Grand Cypress in Orlando. 

Questions about presentations or CEUS please contact the executive oǭce.  
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®Working Interdisciplinary Network of Guardianship Stakeholders¯ 

or ®WINGS¯ is a broad-based, collaborative working group which can 

drive changes that will aǨect the ways courts and guardianships 

practice, and improve the lives of people who have or may need 

guardians. 

 The Florida WINGS took Ǭight on July 27, 2017 at a ®Kick-OǨ Summit¯ in Tallahassee. The day 

was Ǫlled with cross-communication and information gathering with the 30-40 invited stakehold-

ers attending.  

FSGA was well-represented at the kick-oǨ by FSGA President Karen Greene and FSGA Board of 

Directors Members, Anthony Palmieri (representing the Clerk & Comptroller for Palm Beach 

County), Michelle Hollister, and Melinda Coulter (representing the Florida 

Oǭce of State Court Administration). There were FSGA members repre-

sented at FL-WINGS as well. There are plans for the WINGS stakeholders 

to meet in November 2017, January 2018, and April 2018.    

Submitted by: Anthony Palmieri 

   WELCOME  

NORTH CENTRAL CHAPTER 

WINGS  
(WORKING INTERDISCIPLINARY NETWORKS OF GUARDIANSHIP STAKEHOLDERS) 

The FSGA welcomes our 15th chapter.  The North Central 

Chapter was formed  by a group of devoted  professional 

FSGA members.  This new chapter plans to meet regularly 

and oǨer education in the community.  The chapter covers 

the following counties Alachua, Baker, Bradford ,Clay, Colum-

bia, Dixie, Gilchrist, Hamilton, Lafayette, Levy, Suwannee. For 

more information contact Lynn Belo, President, or the FSGA 

Executive Oǭce   

 If you are already an FSGA member and want to join this chapter, just contact the executive 

oǭce. 
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The Florida State Guardianship Association First Coast Chapter meets the second Tuesday 

every other month.   We rotate meeting locations.  Our next meeting is scheduled for Sep-

tember 12, 2017.  We will be hosted by Matt Tonsich, Client Care Advisor, American In-Home 

Care.  Attorney Carrie McClain and Joy Haney met with a group of social workers from the 

Department of Children and Family Services on Monday, August 14th and provided them 

with information on Guardianship and FSGA. For questions, email our president, Joy Haney 

The group met at 8/25 at Harbor chase was very productive we talked about oǨering a what is 

guardianship training to local providers.  More to come.  The group will be meeting quarterly 

and oǨering CEUs when possible for a variety of disciplines.  All Guardians and FSGA members 

are welcome at our quarterly meetings.  Contact Gina for more info. 

CHAPTER REPORTS 

Mid Florida Guardianship Association had an excellent presence at the 2017 FSGA conference this 

year.  All that was learned was brought back to the guardians in our chapter that couldn't make the 

conference at our August meeting.  Our president, Amanda Ritter, attended a workshop and ven-

dor fair hosted by the Villages Homeowners Association at the end of July call Preparing to Live 

Until 100-Choosing Your Own Path and handed out information about guardianship. The next all 

member meeting will be September 18, 2017 at 6pm at The Cove at Tavares Village. All are wel-

come. Please RSVP to Amanda at amanda.a.ritter@gmail.com. The next 8-hour Family Guardian-

ship course will be facilitated on October 14, 2017 at The Cove at Tavares Village. For more infor-

mation, you can email Pat at prleininger@centurylink.net 

LaMar Beach Chapter is back in swing after a summer hiatus. The chapter had their last meeting be-

fore summer on June 1st and enjoyed a more social meeting of its members with a 2 hour cruise on 

the Halifax River aboard the Daytona Dine and River Cruise.  Septembers 7th­s Chapter Meeting 

will be hosted by Magnolia Manor in Daytona Beach at 5:30pm. Sandra Donihue, Licensed Planning 

Counselor with Baldwin Brothers has a great presentation planned entitled ®Pre-Planning Funeral 

Arrangements¯.  Her presentation has been approved for 2 CEU­s through CE Broker. We will be 

meeting at Countryside Lakes, Port Orange FL in November. February­s meeting will take place at 

Ridgecrest Nursing and Rehabilitation, Deland FL. 

mailto:pomguardianship@gmail.com
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CHAPTER REPORTS 

We had a luncheon on July 11th.  Our speaker was Sarah from the probate department of lee County 

Clerk of Court. the probate oǭce of the Lee Clerk of Court.  She spoke about the new Oǭce of Public 

and Professional Guardians.  We had 60 members there of which 18 were guardians.  Our chapter is 

also working on an education boot camp given by Lance McKinney.  We have signed up for a table at 

the Alzheimer walk in October.  We are looking into Director and Oǭcer Insurance. 

We are pleased to announce that Woody Gudat has been appointed to an at-large seat on the 

board of directors of the chapter, the Board now has 6 of 7 positions Ǫlled. We are still looking for 

a Secretary. The chapter now has 17 members: 2 members are vendors, and the other 15 are guard-

ians, employees of guardians, guardianship attorneys, court personnel, and retired guardians.  The 

chapter meets bi-monthly.  The next meeting will be held Sept 14, 2017 at the Palm Terrace ALF in 

Tampa, and the speaker will be Debra Johnston, a longtime member of the Examining Committee 

for the 13th Circuit (Hillsborough court). The next meeting after that, will be November 9 at Rocky 

Creek ALF in Tampa, and the speaker then will be Michael Mackniak, who spoke at one of the ple-

nary sessions of the Conference last month in Jacksonville.  Mr. Mackniak resides in Connecticut 

but will be in Florida for a period of time in November.   

 

The Palm Beach Guardianship Association held their monthly meeting at the beautiful Artis Senior Liv-

ing facility in Boca Raton, FL.  The staǨ of the ALF were gracious, enthusiastic and a wonderful host to 

the membership and our speakers: Detective Erin Giannotti, from the Financial Crimes Unit of the Palm 

Beach SheriǨ's Oǭce and Scott Greenberg, CEO of Comforcare Senior Services and past President of 

FSGA. The early morning rains caused Ǭooding on the roads and made it diǭcult to travel to the meet-

ing, but still they came!  Erin and Scott spoke passionately about the new Palm Beach County Home 

Caregivers Ordinance which was put in place in Palm Beach County (only) after many years of working 

to have the ordinance approved and to have our seniors protected by having caregivers licensed. Kudos 

to Det. Giannotti and the PBSO. Our next meeting will be at Cresthaven East ALF in West Palm Beach 

on September 14 at 8:30 am. I know you will all be there!    Penny Maitner, MA, NCG, Chapter President 

https://www.facebook.com/Florida-State-Guardianship-Association-628871390514642/
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COMMITTEE REPORTS 

The committee reviewed recent legislative changes to the statute related to Guardianship Re-

ports, Annual Accountings, Physicians Reports and more.  The group agreed there is a need for a 

stronger association commitment to a guardianship awareness campaign.  Committee discussed 

participation in the Florida WINGS Initiative. The Legislative Committee will submit to the 

WINGS group speciǪc points to address during their November 2017 WINGS meeting. The Legis-

lative committee meets the third Wednesday of each month at 9AM by phone please contact 

Jetta Getty for more information 

  The Education Committee is exploring opportunities for a special educational session The Educa-

tion Committee is working closely with the Membership Committee to create and implement 

training and support to Area Directors and Chapter leadership teams that will ultimately enhance 

membership in FSGA and provide education and support to our members.  The Education Commit-

tee will be working very closely with the Conference Committee for the 2018 Conference to pro-

vide additional support in obtaining and selecting educational presentations that will beneǪt 

members and attendees.  Education Committee meets via phone the second Thursday of the 

month at 8:30 AM Contact Glenn Krasny for more information. 

The Membership Committee is carefully reviewing and considering elements that will impact and 
strengthen membership in FSGA as a whole.  Putting systems in place that will open lines of com-
munication between members, chapter members, chapter leadership teams, area directors and 
the organization.  The committee meets via phone the second Thursday of the month at 8:30Am 
for more information please contact Robin Phemister 

The PR Committee is working on a variety of issues, guardianship spotlights, developing our 

YouTube channel, and keeping our speakers bureau active with presentations. This month the 

committee wants our chapters to begin thinking about what activities they might accomplish for 

Guardianship Month. Many chapters may hold educational seminars or events.  Please send local 

news to the PR committee for including on the Facebook page.  The committee meets the second 

Tuesday of each month at 4 PM Please contact Al Rothstein for more information.   

maito:jetta12397@aol.com
mailto:kraz@cfl.rr.com
maito:robin@solutionsbyrpm.com
mailto:elderissues@rothsteinmedia.com
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Karen  Greene President  

Sherri Graham President Elect  

Harry Hackney Vice President  

Del Webster  Treasurer 

Robin  Phemister Secretary 

Bobbi Young  Immediate Past President   

Glenn Krasny   Director Area ll  

Robert Baumgarner   Director Area lll  

Ellie Himes    Director Area IV 

Scott  Greenberg   Director Area V  

Heather McInnis         Director Area VI  

Jesse Peck                   Director Area VIII 

 

Jetta  Getty  Director At-large 

Pamela  Keller Director At Large   

Anthony Palmieri Director At Large    

Michelle Hollister Director At Large            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jeanne Bennett        Gulf Coast President 

Nicola Fitchner  Central Florida President 

MaryLou McKeon  LaMar Beach Designee 

Beth Halprin  Broward Designee  

Joy Haney  First Coast President 

Stephen Hertz South Florida Designee  

William Johnson Space Coast  President  

Penny Maitner Palm Beach President  

Lynn Belo  North Central President 

Herman Hale  Heart of Florida Designee 

Tom Jones  Big Bend President  

Amanda Ritter Mid-Florida President 
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